
Submitter: Krysten  Mayfair  

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Capital 
Construction 

Measure: HB5201 

The Ems are not just entertainment for Eugene/Springfield and Lane County as a 

whole, they are an institution that weaves through the memories of every person who 

has spent a warm summer evening watching America's favorite passed time in their 

own "back yard". Not only will the stadium and associated facilities bring in revenue 

from tourism, it will serve our community in ways we haven't even yet imagined. 

Please don't let our Eugene Emeralds become only a memory; help create memories 

for future generations. Please do all you can to support the Ems in endeavoring to 

build their new home. 


